
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: August 9, 2010
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: Al-Azad Iqbal~
Utility Analyst III

SUBJECT: DM 10-189, Notice of Good Energy, L.P.’s Intent to Provide Electric
Aggregation Service; Staff Recommendation

TO: Debra Howland
Executive Director

Good Energy, L.P. has notified the Commission of its intent to provide electric
aggregation service. In its original application, the company submitted Exhibit A with the
list of principal officers without telephone numbers and facsimile numbers required under
Puc 2003.02 (c) (3). On August 3, 2010, the Company updated Exhibit A with the
information. The application has been reviewed and the Company has complied with the
requirements of Puc 2003.02. Staff recommends that Good Energy, L.P. be registered to
provide electric aggregation service in New Hampshire.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Attachment:
Updated Exhibit A



ExhibitA

Officers Title Address
Phone Fax

MaximWan Hoover President 179 East 79th Street, New York, NY 10065 212-792-0222_xlOl 866-275-3083
Javier Barrios Managing Partner, Executive Vice President 185 Mill River Rd, Oyster Bay, NY 11771 212-792-0222 x103 866-275-3084

Scott Heath Managing Partner, Executive Vice President 700 Stoe Lane, Lakewood Village, TX 75068 (214) 764-0733 866-275-3085
Charles de Casteja Managing Director 420 E. 54th Street New York, NY 10022 212-792-0222 x106 866-275-3086


